
NORTH  SCHUYLKILL  SCHOOL  DISTRICT 
Board Briefs 

Special Meeting – September 9, 2020 
 

               
A special meeting of the North Schuylkill Board of Education was held on the above date in the LGI Room 
of the North Schuylkill Junior/Senior High School.   
 

Action was taken on the following agenda items: 
 
 
 

 
Food Service, Safety, Transportation 

Approved the revised Health and Safety Plan 
 
 

Motions from the Floor 
Approved the continuation of no spectators at all sporting events unless and until HB 2787 becomes law 
and then the student participants will receive two ticket vouchers per home event or game.  All 
procedures put into place must be strictly adhered to and subject to health and safety protocols 
applicable to all attending spectators 
 
Approved the return to school following the Phased Reopening Plan and authorizes the Superintendent 
to make changes as needed 
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Merri Lynn Craig, Board Secretary 

 
Upcoming Meetings 

September 16, 2020 – Committee of the Whole – 6:30 p.m. 
September 16, 2020 – Regular Meeting – 7:00 p.m. 


